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Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Another week has nearly been completed and more children are starting to 

return to school, which is absolutely fantastic! Those that are in school are 

really starting to establish a routine and we would suggest that, as the term 

goes on, you try and bring them in for the full 5 days so learning is not being 

missed. 

 

Sadly this week, the government announced that those not in school currently 

(Years 2, 3, 4 and 5) would not be able to return safely this year, which is 

extremely sad for Ankermoor as we were optimistic of welcoming even more 

of you back.  

 

To ensure that you keep pace with the learning and to ensure your child still 

accesses schooling, I strongly suggest that they access their Teams page and 

use of BBC Bitesize as mentioned last week. This week, we’ve had lots of 

learners from years 2, 3, 4 and 5 working remotely and live with Mr Mac, Mr 

Fitz, Mrs Price and Miss Walker. This has been absolutely brilliant and these 

children should be applauded for all their hard work! 

 

As we now continue to move through the next phase of this pandemic, we feel 

it is essential for you to evaluate our response and let us know what you were 

pleased with and any areas we could improve on. Therefore, could you 

please complete the survey which will be sent out asap. 

 

I am proud of our school. We opened for all possible year groups when other 

schools remained closed. We are ensuring that safety is our most paramount 

concern and we will not move away from this until the pandemic is over.  

 

I look forward to seeing more of you in school and more of you online, 

accessing the learning! 

 

Have a lovely weekend when it arrives, 

 

 

 

Mr Simon Russell 

Headteacher 


